
 
 
 

 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT:  
Guaranteed Gift for RHB CASA Luxury Watch 2.0 Campaign 
  
13 March 2025 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

We regret to inform you that, due to unforeseen circumstances, there will be a delay in processing 

and delivering the Guaranteed Gift for the RHB CASA Luxury Watch 2.0 Campaign. 

Please be assured that we are actively working to resolve the situation as quickly as possible. We 

understand the importance of these rewards to you and sincerely apologize for any inconvenience 

this delay may cause. 

We will keep you informed of the progress and provide an updated estimated delivery and 

collection date as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


